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Origami Club

Velikiy Ustug Russia

162390 Russia Vologda Region Veliky Ustyug Soviet Avenue, building 62,
‘email - origami-moroz@gmail.com, tel +79115002780




Dear colleagues!

Ded Moroz (Russian Santa Claus) celebrates his birthday on November 18. 

We are delighted to invite you to take a part in the First international origami card competition dedicated 
to his birthday.  It will be held in his place in Northern Russia on October 15.  

If you would you like to participate, please send us made by you an origami card to the following address: 

162390 Russia

Vologda Region 

Veliky Ustyug 

Soviet Avenue 62

Please make sure that your card reaches us no later than October 1.

The size of your card should not exceed 20x15 centimeters.     

Also, please send us a confirmation of sending your card to this email origami-moroz@gmail.com along 
with the following information:

1. Name and Surname

2. Gender

3. Age

4. Country

5. Email address

The winners’ works will be shown on this website:  www.vulibrary.gledengrad.ru 
We look forward to hearing from you soon.

Best regards from Russia,

Ms. Elena Stupak 

+7 916 294 67 56

origami.moroz@gmail.com 
